
Hull is the newest Coast Guard City! 
 

On Thursday, November 12th, Rear Admiral 

Linda Fagan joined Hull town officials and 

members of Hull’s Coast Guard City committee 

at the Hull Lifesaving Museum to present the 

official proclamation designating Hull a national 

Coast Guard City.  Hull is the twenty-first 

community in the United States to earn this 

honor, which recognizes a community’s special 

ties to the Coast Guard, as well as a 

longstanding effort to support their local station 

and Coast Guard members. The proclamation 

was presented to Town Manager Phil Lemnios who, along with the Selectman 

Chris Mitchell spoke of the close and long-standing ties between the Town and 

the USCG Station Point Allerton. 

 

The Hull Lifesaving Museum staff has been proud to help pursue this designation.  

We know that our members and friends join the museum’s Board of Directors and 

staff in feeling truly 

grateful and honored to 

have the exceptional 

men and women of the 

Coast Guard as part of 

extended museum 

family. We look 

forward to a big Coast 

Guard City celebration 

this summer. 

 Stay Tuned!  

 

L to R: CWO Robert Canepa, Commanding 
Officer, USCG Station Point Allerton, Rear 
Admiral Linda L. Fagan, Commander, 1

st
 Coast 

Guard District, Selectman, Chris Mitchell.      
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